The Commonwealth of Massachusetts



Manufactured Home Commission

100 Cambridge Street, Suite 300 Boston, MA 02114 (617) 573-1100

February 27, 2017

MEMBERS

Sandra Overlock Chair

Ms. Nancy H. Fallon, Vice-Chair

Ms. Sherri Sore, Recording Secretary

Mr. Jeffrey Hallahan Commissioner

Mr. Carl Zack

Commissioner

Ex-Officio Members

The Attorney General Office

Daniel Less, Esq.

Department of Housing & Community Development Michael Benezra Legislative Director

The Commission announced at the January meeting the new phone number and an email address for Attorney Generals Manufactured Home Division.

It is as follows:

617-727-2200 X 2460 please leave a message and

someone will return your call.

Or you can email at:

 $\underline{Manufactured Housing Unit@Mass Mail. State. MA. US}$

You can also request The Guide to Manufactured Housing Law. This will give you all your rights according to 940 CMR10:00 and M.G.L. Chapter 140 32a-32S

Sandra L. Overlock

Chair Manufactured Home Commission